
Have your say by answering the questions below:

The proposed hours mean I can access my nearest or next-nearest library when I need to:

□ Strongly agree     □ Agree     □ Disagree     □ Strongly disagree     □ Unsure / no opinion

Do you have any comments about the proposed new hours?

Have your say
Have your say about proposals to reduce library hours in Denbighshire.

Denbighshire County Council must find significant savings across the Council in order to ensure it
can continue to deliver its essential services.  As part of this, it is proposing a 50% reduction in
opening hours across Denbighshire’s Library Service.

The proposed new opening hours to Denbighshire libraries are:

Next steps:  your comments will be collated and will help Denbighshire County Council’s Cabinet
make a final decision.


